
03rd September 2021. 

Byrne Wallace LLP 

Re: Trainee Solicitor. 

Dear Recruitment Partners, 

As a law graduate, I am aware of the high standard, legal service and reputation that Byrne Wallace are 
known for. Byrne Wallace legal presence in Ireland speaks for itself. I would be Honoured to be given 
a chance to train and learn from such a firm. 

As a young adult my aim in life was to pursue a Legal Career. By achieving the opportunity to study Civil 
Law in NUIG my goal is to become a Solicitor. As you can see from my CV, after I completed my Law 
Degree, I also worked towards gaining experience within Legal Firms. I completed an internship in a 
Criminal Solicitors Office in Dublin and I have just completed a year’s contract in a general practice in 
Trim, Co. Meath. Since August 2020, while in full time employment, I studied and passed 4 FE1 exams. 
I am currently studying for my remaining 4 exams and plan to sit them in October 2021. 

My previous positions have given me a lot of responsibility. I have had a lot of contact with clients and 
organisations. As part of this work I would liaise on calls, write letters and emails across a number of 
legal areas, including Criminal, Conveyancing, Probate and Litigation. I was responsible for maintaining 
and progressing files, and continued to link in with the fee earners. I also had a lot of contact with 
Barristers in the Criminal Courts of Justice.  

As part of my interests I was a Meitheal Leader which was a youth leader Programme. I was also an 
active member of the Law Society for NUIG and was Vice Auditor in my Final Year.  

Yours Faithfully, 
 
Ciarán Walsh. 
 


